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I am writing to strongly encourage you to support SB1548 which would allow Oregon 

to remain on Standard time year-round.  It’s past time that Oregonians stop wasting 

valuable time and resources switching clocks back twice yearly. It’s better for the 

health and safety of all Oregonians, and would not require our neighboring states to 

also pass appropriate legislation. 

Thank you for your consideration of this important issue 

 


